
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
            kris@finlandmc.org                                                              gerry@finlandmc.org 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul, Arlin Benner & Jeff Janton 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

office@finlandmc.org 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  
 

Today only first service is held at 8:30am without Sunday School due to high 
participation in  Conference at Spruce Lake. We look forward to 
resuming normal services next weekend January 20. 
 
The 2019 offering envelopes were put in mailboxes. Please discard 2018’s 
envelopes and use only the new ones for 2019 (assigned new numbers). 
 
Staff emails have changed. Emails should be sent to kris@finlandmc.org, 
gerry@finlandmc.org, office@finlandmc.org and treasurer@finlandmc.org. 
 
You are invited to A “Love Song” Couples’ Banquet February 16, 5:30pm; 
Menu: Old Fashioned Pig Roast; Program: Favorite Love Songs, Game: 
“Name that Tune”, Meditation: Grace in Marriage. $10.00/couple tickets 
available in Community Room January 20, 27, & February 3. 

  Exercising Faith Through Your Mind– Moved to January 19 – a woman’s 
fellowship gathering with a focus on directing the mind and thoughts in a 
godly way Saturday, January 19 from 9-11am. Sign-up in the community 
room. See Sally Schulberger for more info. or if you have any questions. 
 
Prayer shawl will begin meeting during the day for the winter months. We 
plan to meet the following dates/times for the winter months:  Wed 
February 6 1:00-2:30pm and March 6 1:00-2:30pm at the Longacre home.  
See Rose if you have any questions. 

Take the opportunity to watch Sean McDowell’s “Search for Meaning” 
about worldviews on RightNow Media to follow up from CrossGen next last 
weekend. 

  Outreach mission - Finland is the Mac and Cheese church for The Open Link 
pantry this year. Please place donations in the box located on the table 
outside of the Sanctuary.  
 

http://www.finlandmc.org/
mailto:treasurer@finlandmc.org
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***Sunday Service*** 
First Service 8:30am  
No Sunday School 
No Second Service 

 
Nursery care is not being provided today due to high participation at . 

 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song    

Scripture – (Blue Bible page 1289)                                     James 1:22-25 

Sermon – Be Doers of the Word                                  Noel Santiago 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                                                                                                                                       Jeff Janton 

Benediction and Blessing                                                               Jeff Janton 
         

 

Next Sunday: Genuine Prayer Series: Hypocritical Prayer 
 

                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 

This Week at Finland 
Today –  
Tuesday, 7:15pm – Worship team practice 
Wednesday, 6:30am – Coffee drive-thru 

         6:45pm – Gen2Gen Night 
Saturday, 9:00am – Exercising faith for women & girls 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters  
Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 

 

Ernie & Lisa Effrig (1st svc) 
Alan & Karen Kratz (2nd svc) 

Nursery  
***Not staffed today*** 

Roni Kiefer & Anita Livezey  (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Ushers  
Stacey Kolb (1st svc) 

 

Ken & Cindy Paul (1st svc) 
Kevin Bannon (2nd svc) 

Closing John & Sue Rice John & Sue Rice 

 

***No Sunday School Today*** 
 

         

Sermon Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Last Week's Attendance 
 1st Service – 161    2nd Service – 85                                                          

 
 
 
 

      *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be given to: 
Danilo Sanchez (Ripple-youth pastor) & Scott Roth (Young Life) 


